
From: Information
Sent: 4/1/2015 1:34:03 PM
To: shellie@blufftonchamberofcommerce.org
Cc: 
Subject: Taste of Bluffton Pre-View Party

Good Afternoon!

 

I  hope this email finds you all well.  If you are receiving this email, you have 
been invited via E-vite to attend our Taste of Bluffton Preview Party – tomorrow 
evening(Thursday) here at Chamber Headquarters from 5:30pm– 7:30pm.  We 
are located at 217 Goethe Road, Blufton, SC  29910

 

We wanted to follow up from the people we have not yet heard from as we are 
attempting to put together a headcount for all of our vendors who will be 
supplying food for the event.  If you could please RSVP by the end of today
(Wednesday) or by early tomorrow morning, we would greatly appreciate it.

 

Thank you very much and we hope to see you tomorrow.

 

 

Erin M. Black

Executive Administrator

Greater Bluffton Chamber of Commerce

217 Goethe Road

Bluffton, SC 29910

Office: 843.757.1010

eblack@blufftonchamberofcommerce.org 
<mailto:eblack@blufftonchamberofcommerce.org>

www.blufftonchamberofcommerce.org 
<http://www.blufftonchamberofcommerce.org/>



 

Confidentiality Statement:

The information contained in this communication, including attachments is 
privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the exclusive use of the 
intended recipient. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or 
the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error please notify us by telephone immediately.

 

 

  _____  
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